
Dunbarton Telephone Company, Inc.
2 Stark Hwy South

Dunbarton, NH 03046
(603)774-9911

June 1, 2012

Ms. Debra A. Howland
Executive Director and Secretary
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit St., Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301-2429

Dear Ms. Howlanci:

Enclosed for filing with the Commission are an original and six copies of the revised

Intrastate Access tariff. An electronic version was also transmitted to you.

This filing is in conformance with FCC Docket No. 10-90, Release 11-161 that relates

to intrastate access rate requirements in the new federal Connect America Fund.

If you should have any questions, please call or e-mail me.

Sincerely,

t/%;%i~
Stephen C. Nelson
Controller
scnelson~gsinet.net


